
STAFF REPORT 
 

DATE:  February 22, 2016      
 
RE: South East Corner of Thomas and Amelia Street-Pump Station A   
                          (permit application # T16-7806) 
 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
An application was received requesting the removal of (1) Green 
Buttonwood clump.  A site inspection was done on February 2, 2016 and 
documented the following: 

 

           Tree Species: Green Buttonwood (Conocarpus erectus) 

               
 



 



 



 
 

 



 
 

Diameter: 22.6”  
Location: 30% (trunk and branches impacting fence and structural roots are 
growing too close to pump equipment, both are safety issues)    
Species:  100% (on protected tree list)  
Condition: 40% (fair to poor, structurally not appropriate for area)  
Total Average Value = 56%  
Value x Diameter =  12.6 replacement caliper inches 
 
The City Utility department is doing construction work at the pump station 
to include the installation of new fencing.  The coconut palm growing in the 

green buttonwood clump will also be removed. 
 
Recommendation:  Recommend approval of the removal of one (1) 
Green Buttonwood clump at Pump Station A at the corner of 
Thomas and Amelia Street to be replaced with 12.6 caliper inches of 
dicot or fruit trees from approved list, FL#1, to be planted on City 
property. 
 



Additionally, a Schefflera tree will be removed (no permit required) and 
several silver buttonwood trees will be trimmed. 
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